
-----Original Message----- 
From: PUCWeb Notification  
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 12:00 PM 
To: ConsumerComplaintsWeb  
Subject: Notice: A complaint was submitted to PUCWeb 
 
The following complaint was submitted via PUCWeb: 
 
Name: Patricia V Amber Mattias 
Submission Time: Jun  4 2024 11:37AM 
Email: mambasv@outlook.com 
Telephone: 208-720-5591 
Address: 109 S 4th Street 
Bellevue, ID 83313 
 
Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power 
 
Contacted Utility: Yes 
 
Comment: "Regarding Reference #IPC-E-24-07 I wish it to be known that our household is in opposition 
to this rate increase requested by Idaho Power.  I have lived at my current address in Bellevue, Idaho for 
40+ years.  My husband and I are now retired and are on fixed incomes.   
We have received rate increases through the years and have never failed to pay our Idaho Power 
monthly bill.  
This rate increase will place an undue burden on us. 
Thank you, 
PV Amber Mattias 
109 S 4th Street, Bellevue Idaho 
PO Box 1733 Hailey Idaho" 
----------------------------------------------------- 
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